City of Coconut Creek
InterOffice Memorandum

To: City Commission Date: April 28, 2020
From: Jeffrey Barker, Chair, Charter Review Subject: Final Report
Board

The Charter Review Board held its first meeting on January 27, 2020, and subsequently
held ten additional meetings. The final meeting was held on April 28, 2020. At that
meeting, upon motion duly made and seconded, the Board voted unanimously to approve
30 proposed amendments to the City Charter consolidated into 18 ballot questions as
contained in the attached Draft Ordinance of Proposed Charter Amendments.

The Charter Review Board hereby respectfully submits to the City Commission said
proposed amendments to the City Charter with the recommendation that the proposed
amendments be submitted to the voters of the City in a referendum to be held on
November 3, 2020.

P

Jeffreyzﬁarkér, Chair
Charter Review Board




